
 
 

Deferral PC Interview  
(Quarter 2/2018: April 2 – June 8, 2018) 
 

 An eligible PC Interviewee who cannot be present at 
the actual PC Interview date on Saturday,  
March 3, 2018 MUST submit a request for a deferral 
interview to icpc@mahidol.ac.th after receiving the 
MUIC Entrance Examination result on February 28, 
2018 at 1:00 PM. 
 

 Once the request for a deferral interview has been 
received, the applicant’s interview will be rescheduled 
to another date and time.         


